WWI Commemorative Afternoon Tea Report

We will be holding another commemorative afternoon tea at the town hall as we have done to
commemorate every year of WWI so far. We usually hold the tea in September and last year we
did the same. We have a budget of £200.00 to spend on tea and cakes/sandwiches.

We need to agree a working party and volunteers for the event.

We need to agree a date and any other details that are suitable for us to agree in advance of a
working party meeting.



